From: Courtney Wood <cwood@craigschools.com>
Subject: Re: Draft 2022 - 2023 CCSD School Calendar
Date: September 23, 2021 at 8:05:02 AM AKDT
To: Chris Reitan <creitan@craigschools.com>

Hi Chris,

I had a thought on the calendar.

The first week of October is sometimes too early for teachers to have the
information they need for parent/teacher conferences. Is there any way we
could push it back to maybe the end of the quarter instead of right after
mid-quarter? I feel like many teachers would be better prepared and able
to address any concerns they have about students and have better
information for the parents.

Thanks for asking for input.
Courtney Wood
CMS Social Studies

On Mon, Sep 20, 2021 at 11:26 AM Chris Reitan <creitan@craigschools.com>
wrote:
Good morning,

Attached is a draft calendar for the 2022-2023 school year. The attached
draft calendar mirrors our current school year calendar, except that the
dates have been updated.

The CCSD Board will be reviewing the CCSD 2022-2023 School Calendar during
the October 27, 2021 Board meeting as a first reading.

Please reply to this email with recommended adjustments to the Draft 2022-
2023 CCSD School Calendar. I will save all recommended adjustments and
present to the CCSD Board during their October 27 Board meeting for their
review and consideration.

Thanks in advance for your help with this matter.

Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent
creitan@craigschools.com
907-826-3274 ext. 4003



